
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

 

 

 

15 July 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you that students in secondary will be allowed to come to school in their 
own clothes on the final day of term on Friday 19 July 2024 (please ensure that 
inappropriate clothing that shows off the midriff, ripped items of clothing, or those with 
unacceptable slogans or logos are not worn). 
  
Friday will also be our final ‘Ultimate Attendance’ draw of the year at which we will pick the 
winners of our prizes of £150, £100 and £50.00 worth of vouchers, along with a bonus £25.00 
voucher prize winner who will be drawn for each year group.  To celebrate the end of the 
school year, there will also be a free lunchtime BBQ and activities for students and school will 
then finish for secondary at 2.00pm. 
 
I will be writing to parents again later this week with my end of term update and our final 
newsletter of the year.  If you have any questions or queries in the meantime, please do not 
hesitate to contact us via an email sent to info@appletonacademy.co.uk in the first instance 
and we will be more than happy to provide any assistance we can.   
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Rachel Garlick  
Head of Secondary  
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